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UCSD NAMES NEW DIRECTOR OF PLANNED GIFTS

MaryAnn F. Stewart has been named as director of the office of planned giving at the University of California,
San Diego (UCSD).

In her position, Stewart will as a development officer for major gifts, and will plan, instigate, and administer a
program of promotion for all planned giving plans at UCSD.

Stewart, a graduate of Santa Clara University, previously served as director of the trusts and bequests
program at Santa Clara University. Prior to that she maintained a private financial planning practice in the San
Francisco Bay area.

Stewart is the former president and a founding member of the Silicon Valley Planned Giving Council. She
is currently a member of the San Diego Estate Planning Council Planned Giving Roundtable of San Diego, the
La Jolla Estate Planning Trust and Probate Section, and the San Diego Chapter of the American Society of
Chartered Life Underwriters (CLU) and Chartered Financial Consultants (ChFC).
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